
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
 Commercial Burglaries 

 016th District 
(Jefferson Park) 

 
About the crime: 
There have been several overnight burglaries to retail establishments in the 016th District. In 
these incidents, unknown offender(s) have shattered the front glass/window of the business 
or pried open the front or rear door to gain access. Offender(s) have also gained entry by 
forcibly opening the drive-thru window.  Once inside the business, the offender(s) remove 
currency and other items.  

 
Incident times and locations: 

• 5700 block of W. Belmont, on December 24-25, 2015 between 11:00 pm - 11:00 am 

• 3300 block of N.  Central, on December 30, 2015 at 6:00 pm  

• 6200 block of W. Belmont, on December 31, 2015-January 01, 2016 between 9:00 pm - 
5:45 am 

• 5600 block of W. Belmont, on January 04-05, 2016 between 10:00 pm - 4:30 am 

• 6400 block of N. Kinzua, on January 09-11, 2016 between 5:00 pm – 8:00 am   

• 5800 block of W. Belmont, on January 10, 2016 at 3:13 am   

• 5900 block of W. Addison, on January 10, 2016 at 2:11 am  

 
About the offender: 

• Unknown Offender(s) 

 
What you can do: 
• Be aware of this crime and alert nearby businesses. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious groups loitering in the area. 

• Have and maintain a working surveillance system, both inside and outside your 
business. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) including any 
vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HZ-110370, HZ-110406, HZ-111415, HZ-104403, HZ-100313, HY-555871, HY-549776 

Reference: P16-N-009 
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